
 
 

Parent Plan – History T5 
Year 10 

Learning goal Extending Mastering Learning Homework 

How far did Elizabeth achieve a 
balance with her ‘religious 
settlement’? 

Analyse how far Elizabeth 
catered for both Catholics and 
Protestants in her ‘religious 
settlement’. 

To explain how Elizabeth’s 
‘religious settlement’ pleased 
Catholics and Protestants and 
why there was some 
opposition. 

Describe the main features of 
Elizabeth’s religious settlement. 

 

Why was the excommunication of 
Elizabeth so significant? 

Assess the impact and 
consequences of the Pope’s 
excommunication of Elizabeth. 

Explain why Catholicism was a 
threat to Elizabethan England. 

Describe why Elizabeth was 
excommunicated by the Pope. 

Make a profile on Mary, 

Queen of Scots. 

 

How far were Catholic plots 
against Elizabeth threatening to 
her reign? 

Analyse the level of threat 
posed to Elizabeth and her reign 
by Catholic plots. 

Explain what happened in each 
Catholic plot and the 
government reactions to these. 

Describe key plots against 
Elizabeth and their aims. 

 

How far did the Northern 
Rebellion cause a threat to 
Elizabeth’s reign? 

Analyse the impact of the 
Northern Rebellion on the 
stability of Elizabeth’s reign. 

Explain why the Northern 
Rebellion was a threat to 
Elizabeth. 

Describe what happened during 
the Northern Rebellion. 

Complete planning in 

'questions booklet'  

 

Why were the Puritans a threat to 
Elizabeth? 

Analyse the level of threat 
posed to Elizabeth and her reign 
by Puritan opposition. 

Explain the attitudes and 
actions of Elizabeth and her 
government against Puritans. 

Describe why Puritans weren’t 
happy with Elizabeth and her 
government. 

 

How far did Mary, Queen of Scots, 
cause a threat to Elizabeth’s reign? 

Analyse the impact of Mary, 
Queen of Scots, on the stability 
of Elizabeth’s reign. 

Explain why Mary, Queen of 
Scots, was a threat to Elizabeth. 

Describe how Mary, Queen of 
Scots, came to England and her 
relationship with Elizabeth. 

Complete planning in 

'questions booklet'  

 

How far did Elizabeth achieve a 
balance with her ‘religious 
settlement’? 

Analyse how far Elizabeth 
catered for both Catholics and 
Protestants in her ‘religious 
settlement’. 

To explain how Elizabeth’s 
‘religious settlement’ pleased 
Catholics and Protestants and 
why there was some 
opposition. 

Describe the main features of 
Elizabeth’s religious settlement. 

 

 


